
Nickalus Holmes 

CORRESPONDENCE^^™ 
6/13/2025 
[DOCUMENT NO. 04485-2025] 

From: John Piescow 
Sent: Friday, June 13, 2025 3:18 PM 
To: Consumer Correspondence; Consina Griffin-Greaux 
Subject: FW: FPL-Docket Number 2025-001 1 

Please, add to docket 20250011. 

From: Consina Griffin-Greaux <CGriffin@psc.state.fl.us> On Behalf Of Consumer Contact 
Sent: Friday, June 13, 2025 3:15 PM 
To: John Piescow <JPIescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FW: FPL-Docket Number 2025-0011 

John, 
Please forward to clerk's office. 2025001 1 
C'Griffin-Greaux 

From: Jeanna Merrifield <¡eannam@wildoceanmarket.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, June 10, 2025 11:07 AM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Re: FPL-Docket Number 2025-0011 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

To: Florida Public Service Commission, 

My name is Jeanna Merrifield and I am a Co-Owner of Cape Canaveral Shrimp Co., d.b.a., Wild Ocean Market located in 
Titusville & Port Canaveral, FL. I will not be available to speak at the public forum regarding Docket No. 2025 001 1 

Our business uses freezers that maintain 500-900K of frozen food products. Every year we know we will have the 
potential for severe weather, and we are at risk. We have been very fortunate to have a prompt response from FPL 
during a weather crisis. Knowing we have the support of FPL going into our “heavy weather” period certainly is a win 
when operating a small business. 

We want to support FPL as we appreciate good communication and a swift, reliable response when needed. 

Thank you, 

Jeanna Merrifield 
Cape Canaveral Shrimp Co., d.b.a. 

Wild Ocean Seafood 
ieannam@wildoceanmarket.com 
321-269-1 116-Office 
321-289-6280-Cell 

Specializing in Quality-Domestic Sourced Seafood 
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